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It is of the utmost importance that we fully acknowledge and understand the damage done to the
Edmonds Marsh, Willow Creek, and salmon that once called it home. The ramifications that
followed are reversable IF the 68 years' worth of contaminated soils are removed by a minimum
depth of 9-feet. We owe this level of clean-up to the people of time immemorial and the species we
wrongfully cut off from the valuable resource the marsh once was. Like John Brock, and numerous
others, I too would like to see salmon return home to spawn in the creeks of Edmonds. We must
daylight Willow Creek. There are many that depend on it.


